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Valued members of the Hartford community,

The time has come to initiate the mascot rebranding process.
Beginning this week, we will start selecting a student committee by an
application process. This committee will set criteria for the new mascot
that will ensure that it properly represents our town. They will also
gather information and collect data from fellow students. This will be a
great leadership and learning opportunity for these students.

The Hartford community will also play a significant role in this
endeavor. You will be asked by the committee to give feedback that
will help drive their decision on a new mascot. Your input is needed
and vital to their success!

The Suggestion of new mascot names

During this initial collection of possible new mascots, anyone will be
able to suggest mascot names. The student committee will reach out
to you via public survey in early February for name suggestions. The
criteria for what will be used to evaluate the final Mascot will be clearly
communicated along with the input form. You will be able to submit up
to three mascots on the survey for consideration.
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Once a list is compiled, the committee will evaluate the list based on
their criteria.

*It is very important to note that the group will only be changing the
mascot itself. The school colors will remain green and white.

Narrowing the choices

The committee will evaluate the submissions and move to a second
survey of acceptable names. Again, this will go out to the community
for feedback. Although this is not a direct vote, the community and
student input will weigh heavily into the final selectlion process. K-12
Students and Community members will be invited to choose their
three favorite choices. The committee will revisit the criteria and poll
results and come up with a set of three final options to be discussed
by the committee. Their ultimate recommendation of a new mascot will
be submitted to the Board of Education for approval.

Final announcement

The goal is for the entire process to conclude for Board of Education
approval at the March meeting. After deciding the name, the process
will move into the image and logo phase, with the new mascot and
logo becoming effective the day after graduation.

We are very excited to get the process started. We look forward to
your input!
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